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Administrative history 

The Fort William Police Athletic Club was formed in Jan. 1925 and open to all members of the 

force. It was organized to promote athletics and physical exercise, and to cater to the social and 

entertainment needs of its members. Committees included finance, relief and sick (also known as 

sick and visiting), athletics and entertainment. The club also ran the Fort William Police 

Benevolent Fund. In May of 1950 the club amalgamated with the Fort William Police 

Association to become the Fort William Police Athletic Association (a name changed to Fort 

William Police Association in Oct. 1950). After this, its focus changed from athletics and 

entertainment to negotiating better working conditions and rates of pay.  

Scope and Contents 

Series E 60/1/1-2. - Minute books 

Two bound volumes of the minutes of the meetings of the Fort William Police Athletic Club/Fort 

William Police Association 

1) 1925-1939 

2) 1939-1955 

 


